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online

Three days on feto/neonatal health with

international participants



International Experts



Fascinating presentations



Young investigator Award



Support for our friends in Ukraine

Donate for ventilatory devices



Social events and good food to meet friends



ESPR-Spring School with workshops



Thank you for supporting the meeting!

Donate for ventilatory devices

Support Neonatology in Ukraine



15

14th – 16th of March 2024

Save the date – be part of the event in 2024!


